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Recently Deceased 

 

Michael Crowley 

Mr Vaughan  

Mark Taylor  

Noreen O’Connor  

Vera Edwards 

Gretta Inman  

 

Anniversaries  

 

Lena & Thomas O’Halloran 

Joan Clerkin 

Terence Free 

Frank Murphy 

James & Annie Brady  

Richard & Mary Durkan 

Nan Jimmy & Aisling Barrett 

John Mc Vicker  

Gerard Harrington  

John & Mary Naughton  

John Mc Cormack 

Kathleen Ryan  

Carmel Dalton  

Edward Devitt 

Matt Farrell  

 

May they rest in peace. 
  

 
 

 

Financial News 
Share €670 

  
Happy New Year  
To all our parishioners 
& visitors to our parish 

 

 

 Mass Times For This Week  

 

Masses on weekend of 2nd 

/3rd January  

Saturday 2nd January  Vigil 

Mass at 6.30 pm 

Sunday 3rd January   Masses 

at 9.00, 10.00, 11.00, 12.00 

& 5pm 

Monday 4th & Tuesday 5th  

Mass at  10.00am. 

 

Holy Day of 
Obligation Wed 6th 
January 2010 
(Feast of the Epiphany ) 

Tuesday  5th Jan  Vigil Mass 

6.30pm 

Masses on Wednesday 6th at 

10.am 12.pm & 7.pm 

 

Return of the 9.10am 
Mass .  
Normal Weekday Masses 

resume on Thursday  7th Jan 

At 9.10 & 10.00am.  

 

 

 

Medjugorje Prayer Meeting  

The Monthly meeting of the 

Medjugorje Prayer Group 

will take place on Tuesday 

next 5th January at 8.pm in 

the Pastoral Centre all are 

welcome to attend. 

 

New Stained Glass 

windows 

As you can see 

the first two 

quarter panels 

of our new 

Stained Glass 

windows were 

fitted this 

week. The 

remainder of the panels will 

be fitted after Christmas to 

the top two windows on 

either side of altar. We hope 

to establish a fund in 

January to try  and raise 

some more monies to 

purchase some more stained 

glass for the remaining 

windows. We hope you feel 

the addition of this will 

enhance our church even 

further. We thank you all for 

your contributions to date.  

 

 

Christmas Dues 

Many thanks to all who have 

returned their Christmas 

Dues. Envelopes can be left 

in the wall safes at back of 

Church or into the Parish 

Office or Sacristy  

 

 

BE AT HOME IN YOUR 

OWN SKIN 

Saturday, January 9    

If you are one of those people 

who find it hard to like yourself, 

then you may be helped by the 

DAY FOR YOURSELF in 

Orlagh on Saturday, January 9 

that will be led by Fr. John Byrne 

OSA and Dr. Bernadette Toal.   

The theme for the day is Owning 

Your Identity and Believing that 

God Loves You.  The day runs 

from 10 am to 4.30 pm with the 

opportunity for Mass at 4.30.  

The cost of the day is €50 

(including a full lunch) 

 To book for this event contact 

Fr. John Byrne OSA, Orlagh 

Retreat Centre, Old Court Road, 

Dublin 16.   Tel (01) 495 8193.  

Email info@orlagh.ie 

  

Old  /  Used  STAMPS. 
 The collection of used stamps is an 
on-going project with the Holy 
Rosary Missionary Sisters. 
A big Thank You for all the stamps 
that have been donated in the past 
you can leave your stamps into the 
parish office. 

mailto:info@orlagh.ie

